


village, in a responsible way. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Chris Adamkowski
 
 
PS. Also to note. This objection does not technically break a rule... however, I also find the placement of the garbage
collection for the 16 (!) residential units that are being proposed, at the point closest to the existing residential
neighbors, to be in particularly poor taste.
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